
 

 

 

MCKA/P/ 6/23/1      27 June 2023 

 

Notification 

 

Please be informed that there will be no regular classes on 28th and 29th of June 

2023, as these days have been designated as holidays by the Government. 

Additionally, it has been decided to extend the holidays to Friday, the 30th of 

June 2023, considering that a majority of the students are hostellers.  Monday, 

the 3rd of July 2023, being St. Thomas Day, will also be observed as a holiday 

for the College.  Students shall report for regular classes on July 4, 2023. 

Please note that the College will be compensating for the holidays on the 30th of 

June and the 3rd of July 2023 by scheduling working days on the 15th and 22nd 

of July 2023 respectively. 

 

Sd/- 

PRINCIPAL       

 

Copy to: 

1. Administrator 

2. Vice Principals 

3. Heads of Departments 

4. Controller of Examinations 

5. Hostel Director 

6. Security Officer 

7. Office File 


